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Welcome!

The City of Omaha is hosting a public open
house information meeting for the Grover

Street Improvement Project. The purpose of

this meeting is to share information and receive
your input regarding the planned improvements
on Grover Street from 50th to 60th streets.
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The Grover Street project would reconstruct the et v ﬁ
existing roadway, from 50th to 60th streets, with new
pavement and would include new curbs and gutters.
The project would also evaluate and reconstruct curb
ramps and sidewalks to meet current standards for the
Americans with Disabilities Act where necessary.
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We want your input!
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